March 2, 1998

Mayor Chris Holden City of Pasadena 100 North Garfield Pasadena, California 91109 7 記 85 出版 €

- 1.0YAM - -

Ms. Karen Ellis PO Box 262 Pasadena, California 91102

Dear Mayor Holden,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for appointing me to the Old Pasadena Parking Meter Zone Advisory Commission. I felt myself to be a capable member of the Parking Commission. I truly enjoyed listening to the needs of my community and helping them to grow and prosper along with the City of Pasadena. This past year has been a productive and fruitful experience for me thanks to our Commission Chairwoman, Carolyn Naber, and the other members of the Old Pasadena Parking Meter Zone Advisory Commission.

Unfortunately, I recently missed some Commission meetings due to a prolonged recovery period after emergency surgery. And now because of ideal circumstances, it is an appropriate time for me to move to the South Bay. This means that I must relinquish my position on the Old Pasadena Parking Meter Zone Advisory Commission. I am aware of several community members of Old Pasadena who are interested in fulling this position. Please let me know if these names would be of value to the Old Pasadena Parking Meter Zone Advisory Commission.

Thank you again.

All the best to you and the City of Pasadena.

Mayois appointed

Sincerely:

Karen A. Ellis

Commissioner, Old Pasadena Parking Meter Zone Advisory Commission

3/9/98 7.A.1.